THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF
THE CHANCELLOR

August 14, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allent

Thank you for your letter of August 10 concerning
the revised schedule for the Christmas Vespers and the
basketball games with Southern Methodist University. 1
trust thet the arrangement will have the approval of Dean
Swarthout. It seems quite reasonable that both parties

should be expected to make some concession.

Sinc yours,

RN:R Execut h e Secretary
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